
SOUTHERN MBTHQDIST UNIVBRSITV 
DALLAS, TEXAS 7527J 

Apr i l 17, 1974 

Professor J. Ferrater Mora 
Chairman, Department of Philosophy 
Bryn Mawr College 
Bryn Mawr, Pennsjilvania 19010 

Dear Professor Mora: 

I regret very much that you will not be able to particípate 
in the Ortega Symposium 1 mentloned to you earlier. I fully 
understand the reasons, being involved in very much the same 
kind of pursuit myself. Let me only say that you will be 
sorely missed 

If you have a chance, please give my very fondest regards 
to George Kline. 

With my very best wishes. 

Cordially, 

S-> 
Richard^. Zaner, Chairman; 
Easterwood Professor of Philosophy 

EMZ/ck 


